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12th April 2021 
 
 
Re Progressing Disability Services in Community Healthcare Organisation Dublin North 
City and County (CHO 9 DNCC)   – XXXX 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 

We would like to update you with some more information about Progressing Disability Services 
across CHO 9 DNCC.  We are changing to the new Children’s Disability Network Teams 
(CDNT) in June 2021 and the following are some details of the Children’s Disability Network 
Team in your area: 
 

 The Children’s Disability Network Team for XXXX is:  XXXX CDNT.  

 The Children’s Disability Network Team Manager is: XXXX You may contact the 
Children’s Disability Network Team at: XXXX EMAIL ADDRESS.  

 
The team will have the following disciplines: Occupational Therapy, Physiotherapy, 

Psychology, Social Work, Speech and Language Therapy.  There will be pathways for children 

to access additional services and supports such as Motor Management, Feeding, Eating, 

Drinking and Swallowing (FEDS) and positive behaviour support if required.   

If you have any questions about the Children’s Disability Network Team, please contact the 
Children’s Disability Network Manager on the email above, and they will endeavour to assist 

you. The Children’s Disability Network Team Manager will review all emails and will support 
you to find the information you need including making an appeal to have your child assigned 

to another team, if this applies. 
 

We are all working together to support your child’s transfer to the new Children’s Disability 

Network Team.   There are systems in place to safeguard your child’s information and we 

will keep you updated on this process.  We are available to support you as we work through 
this change together. 

We will be in contact with you again before the teams are set up and start their work.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience.  
 

 
Kind regards 


